ALGONQOQUIN
SHRINE CLUDB

Box 203, Bancroft, ON KOL 1CO  www.algonquinshrineclub.ca

NEWSLETTER October 2022

Kirehi Montow, the Grest Spicit

(705)489-1614

barryrobb4@gmail.com

Ouir first night at our hockey 50/50 draw went quite well.
Just waiting for the next game.

Hope to see to everyone at our next meeting.

Noble President Jim Burke

EXE@@THWE Executive Meeting UPCONING
October 12, 2022 — 10:00 AM EWEMT§
Wilberforce Legion
President
Jim BURKE B,
(613)334-5537 General Meeting Fall Ceremonial
. . October 15, 2022 -
_ October 18, 2022 — Wilberforce Legion 10:00 AM
st Vice :
Dave REEVES 6:00 PM Zeifz Zem Rameses HQ
(613)334-1009 6:30 PM Dinner
and Vice Ladies are Welcome at all Meetings Shsrli|n_e 1 :0 YR
. . _ : rinedom
David MOUNT Note: #2 dress - golf shirt, slacks or shorts, fez October 16, 2022 -

11:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Secretary Rameses HQ
Dave EARLE
(613)334-7455 FROM THE PRESIDENT'S DESK . ..
shrine.sec@gmail.com Parades
Nobles & Ladies
De.’:ﬁajﬁr%N November 25th -
(613)332-4491 | hope everyone had a great healthy Thanksgiving with H6=:.3° P
. . aliburton
Chaplain family and friends.
Barry BRENHAM This month thanks to Noble Todd we will have a guest December 3rd —
(613)339-1366 speaker. 2:30 PM
Directors Would everyone notify Dave Mount if you plan on Bancroft
Stephen BERRY attending the Spring Ceremony in Belleville. Dave has to
Barry CROSS know ASAP so he can book the Best Western before it is too
Kevin FUDGE late.
2Ini) Thank you to all the Nobles who attended the Kinmount
Auditors Parade and special thanks to Noble Wayne Rose for
Larry DONALDSON chauffering the President.
Eric MUELLER We need as many Nobles as possible to attend our
Ambassador parades to show we are still raising funds for our Hospitals
Barry ROBB For Children.
(705)457-7822

"Working For The T)ospital For Rids"




O CONMITTEESS

Public Relations
Charles MULLETT

Dinners
Ed OTTO
Barry CROSS

News Letter/Website
Dave EARLE

Membership
All Members of Algonquin
Shrine Club

100 Million Dollar Club
Tom HAYWARD
Sick and Visiting
All Members of Algonquin
Shrine Club

Rameses Lottery Tickets
Larry DONALDSON

Hospital
Ron MARK
Eric MUELLER
Dave REEVES
Charles MULLETT
Wayne WIGGINS

Housing Chairman
Dave MOUNT

Golf Tournament
Dave REEVES
Dave MOUNT

Cake Sales
T.B.A.

Float Transportation
Hald ROBINSON
Dave REEVES
Vaughn LLOYD

Fund Raising Ideas
All Members of Algonquin
Shrine Club

UNITS

Rock Hounders ATV Unit
Barry CROSS
Chairman
Vaughn LLOYD
1st Vice Chair
Dean LINTON
Treasurer

Clown Unit
Wayne WIGGINS (Ding-A-Ling)
Chairman
Noble Dave EARLE (Harley)
1st Vice Chair
Dean LINTON (String-Bean)
Treasurer

"FROM THE DESK
OF YOUR AMBASSADOR?”

Greetings Nobles:

It certainly was great to be back in the swing of things at our September
meeting.

As summer comes to an end | would like to thank the Nobles on behalf of our
lllustrious Potentate for showing the flag with your participation in our summer
parades.

As we are now in the fall season we are looking forward to our Santa Claus
parade participation which will come sooner than we think. BOLO (be on the
lookout for the dates)

Here are some activities at headquarters you should be aware of.

October 15th - Fall ceremonial 10 AM.

Shrine appreciation day October 16 11:00-4:00

Finally a reminder that if you invite a Shriner who does not belong to any club or a
Mason to our dinner in October and November, Rameses will reimburse the club
for the cost.

Be well and be safe.

Noble Ambassador
Barry Robb

Sick & Visiting

Noble Bill WIGGINS is still undergoing a variety of tests and hospital
visits

Lady Trudy MULLETT suffering from lung and brain cancer.
Undergoing a series of tests and radiation

Noble Charles MULLETT our thoughts and prayers to him as
caregiver

Lady Gwen OTTO suffering with some health issues

DUES

Nobles, the Club dues are still $35.00 and must be paid
on or before December 1st.
Please send your cheque to 'Algonquin Shrine Club’,
Box 203, Bancroft, ON. KOL1C0

"Working For The T)ospital For Rids"



ALGONQUIN SHRINE CLUB PATNERSHIP WITH SUPERIOR PROPANE

Algonquin Shrine Club has entered into a partnership with Superior Propane.
This partnership has two benefits for us:

* it will allow all members, family, friends and neighbors the opportunity to reduce the cost
of heating their homes, through BULK purchasing propane by Superior, for us, when the
cost is at its lowest and then locking that price in for all members, in our PARTNERSHIP.

*  Superior will pay Algonquin Shrine Club a FINDERS FEE for all Superior customers.

New Superior customers will be eligible for:
1" year tank rental free
* qualify for Shriner's special group pricing

Any questions call Noble President Wayne WIGGINS at (613)334-1245
NOTE: We can utilize this Fund raising Event and still practice social distancing.
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